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Lou Mansolillo

From: Bill Zech <bobill14@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 11:28 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Medrecycler

Sir.... I am opposed to this bill 2021 H-5923 since I am fearful of the infinite number of ways this community could be 
impacted. We are all aware ,if we have lived for a long enough time, that big business CANT be trusted regarding doing 
what is needed to protect our environment. Until this technology has been THOROUGHLY tested and proven safe (which 
it has not been) I have NO DESIRE to have this place in my community. 
 
Dr. William H Zech 
119 Prospect St 
East Greenwich RI 02818 
401 5421353 


